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ACPWA’s Street Sweeping Program 
The Program 

Alameda County Public Works Agency’s 
Street Sweeping Program seeks to 
improve quality of life by enhancing the 
health and safety of the community it 
serves. To do this, the County routinely 
sweeps the 473 miles of roadways within 
the Unincorporated County. These 
roadways are broken up by zones, and 
each road within that zone is swept every 
4-6 weeks.

COVID-19 
On March 29, 2020, the Street Sweeping Program was suspended due to the shelter-in-place orders to all 
Californians. Now that more residents are returning to work and businesses are re-opening, the Alameda 
County Public Works Agency will resume its street sweeping program.  

Restart 

Starting September 1, 2020, sweeping will 
resume for the posted area’s within the 
Unincorporated County.  We ask that residents 
observe and comply with neighborhood parking 
regulations. Enforcement of parking  regulations 
won’t begin until Tuesday, October 6, 2020.  

To find the dates and times for street sweeping 
in your area, please check the posted street 
signs and digital maps found at: 
https://www.acpwa.org/programs-services/
transportation/street-sweeping.page 

Questions 

For more information on the street sweeping program, please call us at (510) 670-5500 or 
email Info@acpwa.org. 


